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We welcome back Andy Ayre this term for PE. Rob Menear will also be 

teaching dance to both classes. It is important that your child is always 

dressed appropriately for PE, please ensure they have the correct kit in 

school at all times. Thank you. 

Our Pupil Parliament members had a great meeting last week with our Aspire Health and 

Safety lead - Sian Valentine. The children spoke with confidence and maturity and were 

brilliant representatives for our school. Well done to you all. 

We have just been awarded a grant organised by Graham Turpin of The Roseland Festival to enable 

our children to learn more about traditional music and singing. There will be an exciting concert 
held in the Tresanton Chapel on Friday 1st May. The children from Year 2 upwards will be singing 
alongside professional musicians  and singer Will Keating.  More  details to follow soon. 



Our stars of the week are  

Sydney, James, Dylan, Tia, Zara, Maya 

Victoria and Alfie. 

Well done to you all.  

Year 5 & 6 were really lucky to have a visit from Aspens, as part of our Meat 
Free Week. They were shown how to make a delicious vegetable soup. They all 
got involved with selecting and chopping the vegetables, before cooking and then 
tasting their finished soup. Finlay said, “It was very flavoursome!”  

We have reformed the PTA and ‘Friends of St Mawes’. Thank you to everyone who attended 
and we look forward to the first event being organised. Our new Chair is Alison Wilcock, our 
Secretary is Dee Guest and our Treasurer is Hayley Cansdale. 


